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Acknowledgement

The 2000 Kosrae State Census report is the first volume to be published for the nation by the Department of Economic Affairs.   These data are critically important for planning and research by both government and the private sector.  The 1994 and 2000 Kosrae Census Report contains wider range of useful information on the size, structure, distribution and socioeconomic pattern of our people.

In this regard, it is with great pleasure that I present to you this publication with confidence that planners, decision and policy makers will find this census report a very useful source of population reference and information.  I encourage that leaders at all levels of government fully utilize the information in this publication as a tool for formulating ideas on how the population is growing and how it impacts development and planning in each state.

I would like to join the Governor of Kosrae State, The Honorable Rensley A. Sigrah and the President of the Federated States of Micronesia Leo A. Falcom to recognize tremendous effort that the United States Department of Interior and all the International Organizations involved provided for this census project.  I would also like to acknowledge special appreciation to the FSM Congress for considering census project among their priorities.  Without that support, this census project could not have been made possible.

It is also with great pleasure that I offer recognition to Mr. Eneriko Suldan, Assistant Secretary for Statistics in the Department of Economic Affairs, and to the tireless efforts of all the Statistics Divisions staff, Branch Office staff, technical experts, and enumerators involved in this major undertaking. 

As we continue our efforts to improve the statistical program activities in the FSM and become more responsive to those who read and use this document.  Once again, the Department of Economic Affairs welcomes any observation and constructive comments regarding the 2000 Kosrae State Census report.   
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